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Corunna High School is partnering with the Corunna FFA Chapter to hold a food 

drive! This competition between 1
st
 hour classes will happen until tomorrow. The 

winning class will receive a doughnut and apple cider party! All non-perishable items 

will be worth one point. Two points will be given to canned corn, green beans, 

stuffing, canned ravioli, spaghetti, soup, mac and cheese, and ramen! There will be 

boxes placed in every first hour class for collection! 

There will be a FFA meeting tomorrow from 7:00-8:30pm in room 107. See you 

there! 

Alma College will be here during all lunches today. 

Any girls in grades 9th-12th interested in playing high school basketball during the 

winter season, practices begin on Monday, November 18th at 4:30pm. If you are 

interested, we have started our 2-week preseason program. Everyone is 

encouraged to attend to get yourself ready. The conditioning and lifting sessions 

are to be attended by all players at one time. To attend a 4-player workout, you 

must contact a coach and be scheduled. The schedule is: Conditioning/Lifting 

November 14th from 4:30-5:00pm. 4-player workouts are tonight and Thursday 

from 5:00-7:00pm. 

Attention Softball Players: There will be a meeting this Thursday at 3:00pm in the 

media center with Coach Rachell Craner. If you are interested in playing softball 

this spring, please make plans to attend the meeting. 

Lunch choices today are: Macaroni and Cheese; Cheese Bosco Sticks; Pepperoni 

Pizza; Mini Corn Dogs; Chicken Patty on Pretzel Bun; PB & J; Club Salad; or Chicken 

Caesar Wrap. 

 


